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Friday 5th July  
 

Important dates over the next couple of weeks! 
 
Final Year 5 John Muir session – Monday 8th July  
 
Year 5 John Muir Parent Presentation – 10.00am on Friday 12th July  
 
Sports Day – 1.15pm on Friday 12th July  
 
Summer Musical Performances – 9.15am on Tuesday 16th July (pupils who have guitar and 
recorder lessons)  
 
Year 6 Leavers Performance – 1.30pm on Tuesday 16th July  
 
BOPTA Non-uniform Day – Wednesday 17th July  
 
BOPTA End of Year Disco – Wednesday 17th July  
 
Friday 19th July- Last day of Summer Term  
 

Clubs 
 

Please note that all clubs have now finished for the Summer Term. You will be notified 
when they are starting up again in the Autumn Term 
 

Guitar Lessons 
 

There will be no Guitar Lessons next week but Mr Jandrell will be doing extra lessons 
during the final week of Term.  
 
 

BOPTA NON-UNIFORM DAY 
 

Wednesday 17th July 
 

Wednesday 17th July will be a non-uniform day. Please can we ask that the 

children bring a small donation into school on this day.  

 
 

All donations received will go to the BOPTA school fund.  
 

Many thanks for your continued support!  

 

http://www.brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/


 
 

 
BOPTA END OF YEAR DISCO 

 

Wednesday 17th July 
 

 Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6      

3.15pm- 4.30pm 
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2      

4.45pm – 5.45pm  
 

£2.00 to include a drink and biscuits (to be paid on the night) 
 
 

Week commencing Monday 8th July 
 
Monday during school – Final Year 5 John Muir session  
Tuesday during school – New Intake Morning Taster Session  
Wednesday during school – Class 3 and 4 Visit to Llanymynech Church (am) 
Thursday during school – New Intake Day  
Friday during school – Year 5 John Muir Parent Presentation (10.00am) Sports Day 
(1.15pm)   
 

Stars of the Week   
 

Bonnie-Rose Keechan for super work on capacity and for taking good care of her 
lovely new glasses. Well done Bonnie-Rose! 
Calisee Lyon for working really hard this week. Calisee completed her Maths work where 
she had to learn to count in fives really quickly. She also worked independently to write 
about Cody the Caterpillar. Well done Calisee! 
Perrie Evans for working really hard in English lessons, particularly on her spelling. Perrie 
also has such a great attitude to learning, and is an absolute pleasure to have in Class 2. 
Well done Perrie! 
Max Rogers for working extremely hard this half term. This week has been assessment 
week and Max has shown incredible progress, particularly in reading. Well done Max! 
Genevieve Jefferys and Molly Tuer for their extensive knowledge of the Celts and 
Romans in the local area during the Class 3 walk on Wednesday. Genevieve and Molly are 
always enthusiastic about Class 3’s topics and love sharing their findings with the class. Well 
done girls! 
Brooke Harrison-Jones, Harvey K’Keefe, Huw Roberts and Sophie Roberts for 
helping with the fruit and milk whilst the Year 5 and Year 6 pupils have been away this 
week. This shows how mature and helpful they are! Well done!  


